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April 16, 2021 

 

Prof. Alexandre Chan 

Journal of Oncology Pharmacy Practice 

 

Dear Professor Chan 

 

    I would like express our sincerely gratitude to you for handing our manuscript (The manuscript ID 

is JOPP-20-0578.R1) and giving us the opportunity to improve and submit the revised version of our 

manuscript. I greatly appreciate the two reviewers for spending their precious time reviewing our 

manuscript. Their comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as 

well as the important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied the comments carefully 

and have addressed all the questions of the reviewers, which we hope meet with approval. Revised 

portion are marked in yellow in the revised manuscript.  

 

      And I greatly appreciate your consideration and support and  look forward to the outcome of your 

assessment.  

 
                                                                                                                          

 

Sincerely,  


